Genworth comments on latest CML data
Please find some comments below from Simon Crone, Vice-President Commercial – Mortgage Insurance Europe at Genworth, on this morning’s date published by the Council of Mortgage Lenders:

“The latest figures published by the Council of Mortgage Lenders (CML) show that first-time buyer loans actually fell by 1% from March to April, which helps add a sense of perspective to some of the hyperbole that has been surrounding the new borrower market. Nevertheless, it is encouraging to see first-time buyer activity up year-on year, but the fact that average loan-to-values remain around 80% mean that many potential homeowners are still unable to amass the sort of deposit required to get on to the property ladder. Factor in recent CML research that highlighted the high proportion of first-time buyers still heavily reliant on the Bank of Mum and Dad for financial assistance in realising their property ownership aspirations and it proves we haven’t fully unblocked the first-time buyer logjam just yet.”  
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